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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL 
PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION IX P. O. BOX 3378 
76 Hawthorne Stroot HONOI.ULU. HI 96!01·3378 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

JUN 1 0 2016 

James A. K. Miyamoto, P.E. 
Deputy Operations Officer 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command. Hawaii 
400 Marshall Road 
Joint Buse Pearl Harbor Hickam, HI 96860 

Re: 	 Completion ofScoping Phase ofSections 2 and 3 ofRed Hill Administrative Order on 
Consent (AOC) 

Dear Mr. Miyamoto: 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency ("EPA") and Hawaii Department ofHealth ("DOH"), 
collectively the "Regulatory Agencies", find that the objectives outlined in sections 2. I and 3. I of the 
AOC have been met, and we seek your concurrence. 

On Friday, June 3«1, the Regulatory Agencies participated in a 2 Y, hour conference call with the 
Navy/DLA to discuss comments raised by the Honolulu Board of Water Supply in their May 211

• letter. 
The Regulatory Agencies are satisfied with the Navy/DLA's proposal, as described on the call, for how 
to address these comments. The Agencies look forward to receiving the minutes from this discussion 
which will serve as the documentation for the consensus reached during the June 3'd discussion. 

Please let us know at your earliest convenience whether the Navy/DLA concur that scoping for sections 
2 and 3 is complete. If you do not concur, please propose specific next steps lo complete scoping. 
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EPA Red Hill Project Coordinator 	 DOH Red Hill Project~ 

cc: Mr. Stephen Turnbull, U.S. Navy 


